
 
    
 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

 

11.11.2021 

 

 

This public notice is being posted to inform the public that there will be a 

possible quorum of some Board of Trustees on Friday, November 12, 2021.  

There will be a recorded documentary/interview session regarding current 

constitutional topics, to include federal and state legislative procedures. 

 

 

Mayor 
Nathan Dial 

 

Mayor Pro Tem 
Noah Sedillo 

Trustees 
Morrow Hall  

Stella Chavez 

Manuel Romero 


